
Lincolnshire 

       CHURCH OF THE BRETHREN 

    February 16, 2020 
 

    10:15 a.m.  
6404 South Calhoun Street  Fort Wayne, IN. 46807 

(260) 456-1993  Internet: www.lincnotes.org  E-mail: lincolnshire.cob@live.com  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This Week at Lincolnshire 
 

Monday, February 17 
9:15 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 

 

Tuesday, February 18 
7:00 p.m. Stewardship Meeting 

 

Thursday, February 20 
7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 

Upcoming Events 
 

Our Valentine’s Day Potluck will be today, immediately after worship. Please 
join us! 
 

Meal donations are still needed for upcoming Youth Nights. If you would like 

to donate, please sign up on the forms located at the table located behind 

the last pew.  
 

For those interested in Grieving Group, please notify Pastor Paul when able. 

The meetings are currently proposed for March. Anyone who is suffering 

through the loss of a loved one, a divorce, job loss, or anything related is 

invited.  
 

Ash Wednesday will kick off the Lenten season on February 26, at 7:00 p.m. 

We will be hosting Communion, reflect on Jesus’ sacrifice, joint choirs will 

be singing “It Is Well With My Soul”, and we will be having the traditional 

“ash” service. 
 

Upcoming Youth Nights for February are February 23, and March 8, from 

5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Games will be played, skits will be worked on, and a 

meal will be served. All children grades 4 and up are invited to attend.  
 

The next Quilting meeting will be here in the Quilting Room on March 7, from 
9:00 a.m.-4:00 p.m. 
 

Shepherding will meet on March 14 at 1:00 p.m. for a Sloppy Joe meal and 
planning for 2020. 
 

The Annual Women’s Retreat will be held on April 25 this year, and 
registration is now open. Registrations are now in mailboxes. Please see 
Pastor Cheryl for any questions. 
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